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From: Gilman, Gabriel <Gabriel.Gilman@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 2:35 PM 
To: beth <beth@preventionworksvermont.org> 
Cc: Marvel, Nellie <Nellie.Marvel@vermont.gov>; Hulburd, Julie <Julie.Hulburd@vermont.gov>; Fitch, 
Olga <Olga.Fitch@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Cannabis Control Board – Medical Program Study Committee 

Dear Ms. Shrader, 

Thank you for your records request, which was forwarded to my office.   

This year, Act 65, Sec. 21 directed the CCB to "work with the Vermont Academic Detailing Program, 
Registry patients and caregivers, licensed medical cannabis dispensaries, and medical professional 
stakeholders to review the Medical Cannabis Registry."  Id., Sec 21(a).  The Board is to "convene the 
working group not less than four times to complete its work."   

The Chair convened the first of four meetings on Tuesday, August 8th, at 10:00am.  The working group 
has been open to anyone who wishes to participate, so it does not have a defined membership or list of 
appointees.  The attached spreadsheet lists participants in the August 8 meeting and their 
affiliations.  Some may be next-best-fits.  For example, an attorney who represents medical 
professionals is listed as a medical professional.   

Don't hesitate to call if you have questions. 

Thank you, 

Gabe 

___________________________________________ 

Gabriel M. Gilman 

General Counsel 

Vermont Cannabis Control Board 

89 Main Street, Montpelier, VT 05620-7001 

(m) 802.261.1510 

https://ccb.vermont.gov/ 

  
 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fccb.vermont.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNellie.Marvel%40vermont.gov%7Cc28365639f604b837f3f08dba599fa76%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638285852973863455%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FupfEwrcrRNvWlEr92oHYHXaN%2BwUmu98k7oFJNU7m1g%3D&reserved=0
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From: Beth M. Shrader <beth@preventionworksvermont.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 1:41 PM 
To: Marvel, Nellie <Nellie.Marvel@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Hulburd, Julie <Julie.Hulburd@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Cannabis Control Board – Medical Program Study Committee 
  

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Could you please provide the names, titles and who they represent of those serving on the 
Medical Program Study Committee?  
  
Thank you, 
Beth 
  
Beth M. Shrader, Director of Programs  
Prevention Works! VT 
802-722-3008 (home office) 
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